
Resident Forum: May 2 
 

 
Sponsored by Playa Vista Parks & Land Corporation (PVPAL) 

Expanding Playa Vista  
Elementary School? 

 
 

PVPAL is holding a meeting to determine the Playa Vista community’s interest in 

having the Los Angeles Unified District move ahead with more detailed plans for a 

proposed expansion of the current Playa Vista Elementary School. The One 

Community/One School plan, which the District brought to Playa Vista, is designed to 

add capacity so that all families living in Playa Vista can send their children to the 

school. The expansion of the school would include the area currently occupied by the 

soccer field in Sports Park, and would require the reconfiguration of the park.     

LOCATION:  The Resort at Playa Vista 
DATE:   May 2, 2017 
TIME:  6 – 8 p.m. 
Open to Playa Vista Residents Only 
 


